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In view of the objections and valid reasons and concerns already raised, this incinerator must surely 
not be approved. I cannot conceive of any real benefits it would bring while the negative outcomes 
are very significant. The decision maker must pay regard to these issues and not base the decision 
merely on technicalities. The consequences for Fenland would be profound and future generations 
will not forgive a decision to approve building such a monstrosity. 
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